Dear professor Palasantzas,

On behalf of the Program Committee for Physics I would like to congratulate you on being nominated as a candidate for teacher of the year 2013-2014. The students have placed their votes and nominated you the best teacher of the second year. To select the best teacher among these nominees we will organize a mini-symposium. During this symposium all the nominees will give a short lecture around what inspires them as a teacher.

We would like to ask you as a nominee to prepare a short presentation of about 10 minutes with 5 minutes for questions. The topic of this presentation is 'INSPIRATION'. What motivates or inspires you as a teacher? What drives you as a teacher and where did this come from?

The symposium will be on 25th of February, 15:00 - 17:00. The students that attend this symposium will elect the teacher of the year based on their presentation.

If you have any questions, please let us know.

Best.

Arsalan Torke Ghashghaee

On behalf of the Program Committee for Physics.